
 
Dear Dr. Rappa , 
 
My name is Alex Collins, an incoming medical student from Dallas, 
Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC 
branded stethoscope this year. Becoming a physician is an amazing 
opporunity for me and it will allow me to reach my goal of helping 
addicts and to find ways to lessen the social stigma that surrounds 
the illness today. I plan to use my experiences to influence the 
direction in which medicine is heading and to work alongside 
others as a student and later as a physician to improve my patients’ 
lives the U.S.’ healthcare system and medical education programs. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alex Collins 




